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Re:  ByrneWallace LLP Trainee Solicitor Programme 
 

 Dear Graduate Recruitment Manager, 

I am writing this letter to express my sincere interest in the ByrneWallace Trainee Solicitor 
programme. This letter is intended to clearly outline the reasons for which I believe I would 
excel as a trainee solicitor at ByrneWallace LLP, should I be afforded the opportunity to do so.  

As legal assistant in a small practice, I have gained much practical insight and knowledge 
regarding the work of a law firm. I have gained a particular expertise in the area of personal 
insolvency, namely bankruptcy as an insolvency solution. Prior to gaining experience in 
bankruptcy, it was not speciality that interested me. However, having worked closely to 
become familiar with the intricacies of the area and in particularly, using my knowledge daily 
to achieve excellent results for clients has taught me to be more opened minded as to 
specialities that I might enjoy and thrive in. The fact that ByrneWallace is a full-service firm is 
very appealing to me as I would truly relish the opportunity to work in a market leading 
environment, and learn from high calibre legal experts across a wealth of legal niches.  

One of the main reasons why I want to begin my legal career in ByrneWallace is because it is 
clear from the trainee testimonials that ByrneWallace is a firm that values trainees and staff 
and encourages their learning and growth.  This is a hugely persuasive and inviting factor for 
me as I consider a supportive work environment to be essential to success.  

I thank you for your consideration in this matter, and for the time taken to review my 
application. I would be obliged to answer any queries you may have regarding my 
application.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

_______________________ 

Kathleen O’Carroll  


